
 
           MO-HAB XXVI – VIRTUAL TRIP 

April 1st through June 16th 
Runners, Walkers, Cyclists 

 
 

PURPOSE: To raise awareness and funds for Habitat for Humanity St. Louis.   
 
MUMC’s FINANCIAL GOAL:  $25,000 This level of contribution qualifies MUMC as a 
Keystone Community Partner with Habitat for Humanity St. Louis. 
 
DONATIONS:  Each participant is asked to collect a minimum of $100.00 in donations. 
Donations may be made on-line at www.ManchesterUMC.org/give.  Choose Habitat for 
Humanity in the “Select a Fund” drop down menu.  Checks should be made payable to 
“MUMC” with “Habitat” in the memo line. 
 
HOW IT WORKS: 

a. There is no registration fee for this activity. 
b. Record your miles weekly between April 1st and June 16th. 

Click here: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1iPWl9KUrHydlKlhjuDvWFX56hPIXC
QKo7UzYo5ZWvtw/viewform?edit_requested=true 
 
Or scan the QR code to log your miles: 

                             
c. Check Responses from other participants by clicking on the link at the 

bottom of the Mileage Record form. 
d. Our team progress will be charted on a map and displayed on the MO-

Hab website www.manchesterumc.org/mohab, in the video before 
services and in weekly e-blasts. 

e. Request to receive the weekly e-blast by using the Connect Card 
available on-line at www.manchesterumc.org/connect. 

 

 

 
MO-Hab Mission Statement 

MO-Hab is committed to raising funds  
and awareness for adequate and affordable 

housing.  MO-Hab sponsors benefit bicycle rides to raise 
funds for Habitat for Humanity St. Louis which lends a 

hand-up for families to afford a home. 
Our faith calls us to be the hands and feet of Jesus in 

fellowship with others. 
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How many miles will be traveled and where will they take us this year? 
 
QUESTIONS:  Contact Mary Corwin, MO-Hab Ministry Leader at 636-675-1684 or 
corwinmary354@gmail.com 

mailto:corwinmary354@gmail.com

